## MEMBERSHIP ANNUAL REPORT OCTOBER 25, 2022

## **CURRENT MEMBERSHIP**

The membership currently stands at 87 plus an additional three life memberships, Evelyn Eaton, Claude Tremblay, and Muriel Tremblay. While these numbers are much reduced from pre-covid times, we are encouraged by the number of students taking up the game.

Our next membership drive will be in September 2023. All renewals from May of this year will be active until then.

## STUDENT MEMBERSHIP

We welcome 30 students who have recently enjoyed lessons with Chandji and have become members of our centre.

## <u>In Memoriam</u>

We lost three members this year: Marlene Walther who was a highly respected player and teacher, Alfred Mouget who was a member since 2013, and Bob Gidden who had recently joined our Management Committee.

Respectfully submitted

Lorraine Horton Membership